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I can make spots – Oaklynn
Look at me, I'm making a wheel firework - Theo
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We had lots of fun for our Farrah-works day in Nursery on 
Tuesday 5th November. During our circle time we thought 
about how we can have fun and stay safe when watching 
fireworks. We listened to some classical music and moved 
around the room like fireworks. We twirled material in the 
air and zoomed like rockets! Next, we made some wonderful 
firework themed art. We used forks to make different 
patterns with our paint. 

In our literacy lessons this week, we introduced our new 
focus text, ‘Wow! Said the Owl’. We have been using our 
fine motor skills to draw our very own owl pictures. We have 
also been practicing writing our names. 

In maths we have enjoyed joining in with repeated patterns.


